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October 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 3 Diwali Performance 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Year 3 Diwali Performance, which will be held on 
Thursday 16th October at 9:15am in the upper school hall.  
 
The children have been working incredibly hard to prepare a vibrant and exciting 
performance that celebrates the festival of Diwali – the Festival of Lights. Through music, 
drama and dance, they will share the story and traditions of this special celebration.  
 
We would love for you to join us and support the children as they take to the stage. It 
promises to be a colourful and joyful event, and we are sure you will be very proud of all 
their efforts. 
 
If you are able to attend, we ask that you arrive at the main school office 15 minutes early 
to be seated in the upper hall so that the performance can start on time.  
 
A maximum of 2 adults per child can attend the performance, due to available seating in the 
hall. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Your sincerely,  
 
Miss Murphy and Miss Scarlet 
Year 3 Teachers 

 
 
 
 

 


